
PSLU Committee 

From: 	 ROBT FRIEDLANDER <asianarts@hawaiiantel.net > 
Sent: 	 Monday, May 04, 2020 3:30 PM 
To: 	 PSLU Committee 
Subject: 	 proposed Maui County ordinance for controlling ziplines , re: 256 800 080 

With respect, I shall be sending several emails with photos etc 

re: 	proposed Maui County ordinance for controlling ziplines , re: 256 800 080 

on the screen shot below: 
the 2 houses on the left are our houses: 280. W.Waipio Rd. Haiku HI 96708. 

immediately to the right of that, is a rectangle , which is one of the "landing pads" 

of the Jungle zip. 

Our houses have permits. 
The Jungle zip does not. 

It is less than 50 feet from our kitchen window ! 

The screaming is horrific. 

We are on agg land , and actively farm. 

...more to follow. 

mahalo 

Jennifer Friedlander 
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Robert & Jenn Friedlander, 
Po. box 791597, 
Paia , HI, 96779. 
USA. 
Ph: 808-573-8154 
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